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January Highlights





*Students sang their beautiful KINDNESS song at the Katherine Wheatley concerts on Monday.





* Students learned all about COOPERATION at our Westvale Way assembly and throughout the month of January!





* Grade 4s learned all about birds on their field trip to Laurel Creek Conservation area. 





* Students had a great time at the Clay and Class Museum!








Reminders





* February 3rd is a PD Day, and Monday, February 20th is Family Day.





*Scholastic Orders are due Wednesday, February 15th.





* Room 12 is skating on February 2nd and February 27th.  We highly recommend helmets for these trips!
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In Writing, we are moving on to paragraph writing.  Students will be perfecting their paragraphs – ensuring that each has a topic sentence, supporting details and a concluding sentence. This writing cycle will help prepare us for Non-Fiction Informational writing. In Reading, students will be working on expanding on their “internal conversation” thinking.  We will integrate the paragraph writing – using the form to allow students to describe further some of the thinking they are doing when writing.  Predictions and Inferences will be a particular focus in this area.  In Science, grade 5s are finishing up the Properties of and Changes in Matter unit and will be moving on to Conservation of Energy, while grade 4s are working on Habitats and Communities. In Physical Education, students continue to play basketball, while in Health we continue to talk about Substance Use and Abuse. Students are having fun learning about note value in Music and working on plays in Drama!





In French Language, the children are summarizing, orally and in writing, what they have read. The students enjoyed listening to two of Sigmund Brouwer’s French chapter books, after he visited us at Westvale. Our Room 12 students listen to, and read, fiction and non-fiction texts for the love of reading and also to help them to acquire new vocabulary which can be used to enhance conversation and descriptive narratives.  In Math, the junior students are practising multiplication and working with fractions and decimals.  In Social Studies, the grade 4s are studying Canada and Ontario. The grade 5s are learning about the different kinds of governments around the world. In Visual Arts, the students are creating interesting textures and cutting out snowy and icy winter action scenes.    
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